
 

 

7th June 2021 

Statement of Intended Preliminary Decision 

 

Transition Review TF0006 – Safeguard Measures on certain Steel 
Products 

 

Dear sirs 

 

We note with interest that within your draft proposals published on 19th May 2021, it is proposed 
that as per our request from 2020 that aluminised steel that is not manufactured in the UK be 
removed from safeguarding measures. 

 

As they currently stand, the proposal contains a provision to exclude tariff code 7210 6900 30. 
Whilst this is a positive step forward, to completely remove aluminised steel from these measures, 
the following codes would also need to be excluded safeguarding measures 

 

• 7210 6900 20 
• 7210 6900 80 

 

We hope that you can positively consider that these codes also be added to the draft proposals 
before the new measures are finalised. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Cooper Coated Coil Limited 


